
 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, December 1, 2014 
6:30 PM 

 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, and John DeWitt 
 
The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, November 17, 2014.        (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #11 for the  
amount of $5, 635.92.              (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #24 in the amount of $11,335.48.     (3-0) 
 
FEMA accepted the Town’s appeal of their Preliminary Flood Insurance Rate  
Map and Flood Insurance Rate Report of January 1, 2014. 
 
The Selectmen updated the Arthur E. Barter Scholarship Fund with Acadia Trust. 
 
The Selectmen appointed Robert Gerber to the Planning Board to fill the vacancy  
left by Albert Gordon. 
 
The Selectmen discussed snowplowing and want to make sure the Moore’s Harbor  
and Head Harbor roads get plowed this year. 
 
The Selectmen were notified by Dan and Karen Teague that they want to move  
into the Coomb’s House (former Schrader House) as soon as possible.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 15, 2014, at 6:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


